Visit to UNIL 
Ambassador M.K. Lokesh visited University of Lausanne (UNIL) on 20th March 2014 to discuss the ongoing Tagore Chair programme and other potential cooperation areas  at the University.  The Tagore Chair was established during the State visit of Hon’ble Rashtrapatiji in October, 2011 with the signing of MoU between the UNIL and Indian Council for Cultural Relations (ICCR), New Delhi.  This is  the successful 3rd year of Tagore Chair at the University campus.  Prof. Dominique Arlettaz, Rector, Prof. François Rosset, Dean and other senior officials of the International Cooperation of the University participated in the discussions.
